
 

  

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

 

Banco Desio reiterates that it has no open file with Credem 

for extraordinary transactions 

 

 

In relation to the on-line article published by Affaritaliani on the evening of 5 April, Banco Desio 

reiterates its statement from the press release issued on 8 March 2018 and confirmed in the 

Shareholders’ Meeting of 27 March, where, following a question on this matter posed by a 

shareholder, it was expressly declared that there is no file opened with Credem for any M&A 

transactions. Furthermore, it confirms that the Banco Desio Group's 2018-2020 Business Plan is 

focused on growth through internal lines. 

 

Desio, 6 April 2018  

   

 

 

 

BANCO DI DESIO E DELLA BRIANZA SpA 
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